
MILLS, Lloyd H.

Jan. 12, 1949 - Sept. 27, 2006

Lloyd H. Mills, 57, Kokomo, died at 10:15 a.m. Wednesday, Sept. 27, 
2006, St. Joseph Hospital. He was born Jan. 12, 1949, in Indianapolis, 
to Charles and Ruth Henderson Mills. During a blizzard on Valentine’s 
Day 1985, he married Carolyn Arnett Mills on snowmobiles in Kokomo.

He worked as an electrician for Delphi for the past 28 years. He 
graduated from Frankfort High School in 1967. He served two years in 
the Army. He was a member of Upper Deer Creek Church, UAW Local 292, 
and the National Rifle Association. He loved fishing, bird watching, 
keeping an eye on the weather, working in the yard, volunteering at 
church, and spending time with his grandchildren.

Survivors include his wife, Carolyn Mills, Kokomo; daughters, Holly 
and Greg Steele, Russiaville, Jody Koval and fiance Rhett Wainscott, 
Rossville, and Victoria Mills and companion Rob Jackson, Kokomo; son, 
Charles “Robbie” Mills, Burlington; twin sister, Louise and Jim Smith, 
Frankfort; nine grandchildren, Morgan Pratt, Breanna Koval, Jacob and 
Launa “Gracie” Steele; Alexa, Blake, Arianna, and Ashlynn Mills; and 
Kendra Jackson; mother-in-law, Marjorie Arnett, Kokomo; and his cat, 
Missy.

He was preceded in death by his parents, daughter, two grandchildren, 
and two dogs, Buffy and Brandy.

Services will be held at 10 a.m. Saturday at Ellers Mortuary Webster 
Street Chapel, 3400 S. Webster St., with Pastor Joe Coffin 
officiating. Burial will be in Albright Cemetery. Calling will be held 
from 4 to 8 p.m. today at the funeral home. Memorials can be made in 
memory of Lloyd H. Mills to Upper Deer Creek Church.
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